Youth, I.N.C. Get on Board Information Session

May 14, 2012

Katten will host an information session on Monday, May 14, for Youth, I.N.C.'s Get on Board program,
which trains corporate professionals on the needs of the nonprofit sector, the role of the board, and
how they can apply their skills and talents to help further the mission of a youth-serving nonprofit
organization. Youth, I.N.C. is a nonprofit organization that helps build sustainability in youth-serving
nonprofit organizations in New York City.
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